DELHI-TAYLOR OIL CORPORATION
CORRIGAN TOWER

DALLAsS 1, TEXAS

DIRECT REPLY TO
FARMINGTON DISTRICT OFFICE

P. O. BOX 1175 August 10, 1961
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

Mr. Emery Arnold

New Mexioco Oil Ccnservation Commission
1000 Rio Bragos FRoad

Aztec, New Mexicc

Dear Emery:

I received your letter of August 3, 1961, concerning
a dike around the tank on our Linda Nye well No. 1,
located in Section 20, T-30-N, R-8-W. This tank does
not belong to Delhi-Taylor, but is owned and main-
tained by Southern Union Gas Company. I contacted
Southern Union akout this and was informed tha* they
plan to construct a dike around this tank next week.

Yours very truly,

DELHI-TAYLOR OIL CORPORATION

By:

Jack F. Berry
District Engineer
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